

Chapman University Digital Commons

Henri Temianka Correspondence

Henri Temianka Archives

6-14-1964

Henri Temianka Correspondence; (mcintosh)

Henri Temianka

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence

Recommended Citation

Temianka, Henri, "Henri Temianka Correspondence; (mcintosh)" (1964). *Henri Temianka Correspondence*. 1370.

https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence/1370

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Henri Temianka Archives at Chapman University Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Henri Temianka Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Chapman University Digital Commons. For more information, please contact laughtin@chapman.edu.



June 14, 1964 Dr. Carl W.McIntosh, President Long Beach State College Long Beach 4, California Dear Dr. McIntosh, I take pleasure in accepting herewith the offer contained in your letter of June 11, 1964, appointing me Professor of Music for the next academic year, to begin September 14, 1964. Please note that the prior concert commitments to which you refer will require my absence from October 19 through November 2, a nd again from January 4 through February 12. I have one more commitment of about one week towardsthe end of February, which developed after my first talk with Dr. Squire, now more than two months ago. I shall comply with the various requirements as outlined by you, and expect to receive further details from Dr. Squire. Enclosed herewith you will find form SO-1, completed in duplicate. I look forward with much interest to my association with you and Long Beach State College. Sincerely yours, Henri Temienka cg: Deen David L. Bryant Dean Raywond E.Lindgren Dr. L.L. Peterson Dr. Bussel Squire